
From: Lisa Enourato
To: Jade Riley; Trent Donat; Andrea Chatterton
Subject: Traffic Authority
Date: Friday, September 13, 2024 3:45:38 PM

David Fillmore from D.L. Evans Bank is requesting two 15-minute parking spots on 5th

Street next to Main Street. They are taking over the First Interstate Bank Building and
would like to allow their
customers to have access for quick in and out business. These spots could also allow quick
stops at Veltex. Please let David know when this item has been placed on the agenda.
Thank you!
 
David.fillmore@dlevans.com
 
 
Lisa
 
LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM 
P.O. Box 2315 | 191 Fifth St. W. | Ketchum, ID 83340 
c: 208.720.9766
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org 
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